Meeting of the QEP Selection Committee
 
June 10, 2011

Those present:  Chair Dr. Suzie Harris, Donna Tudor, Angie Carr.

I. The meeting was opened at 12:30pm.  

II. We discussed various tasks to be completed in the next month for the QEP topic selection.
A. Angie will send a finished copy of the April 15-18 meeting minutes to Donna and Suzie. She will also resend the undergraduate student responses given from the dorm meetings at the end of the semester.
B. A record/copy of everything published by the marketing department regarding the QEP topic selection needs to be collected for SACS records. Suzie will ask Jan Greathouse about a link to the QEP site on www.trevecca.edu and why it was not in the Treveccan magazine. Also, any QEP information given through Twitter, Facebook, and/or LinkedIn will need to be recorded, along with the dates in which they appeared.
C. Suzie will send emails to Lena Welch and Joe Cole asking them to email their departments’ QEP minutes/responses to Donna. Suzie will also ask Carol Maxson for the board’s feedback from their meeting. Donna will ask Ruth for the library’s QEP meeting minutes/responses. It will be shown how these responses were defined in each academic department across campus.
D. 294 responses were collected through the SurveyMonkey survey given at the end of the semester. Donna is in the process of categorizing these responses.
E. Donna will categorize all of the SurveyMonkey, academic department and undergraduate student responses, so we can narrow them down for the committee and faculty members for another more specific SurveyMonkey survey to be given this fall. 

III. We will meet again on Thursday July 7th at 12:30pm in Donna’s office. 

IV. The meeting was adjourned at 2:30pm.

